
REVISED 

.. SPECIAL MEETING' 

PUBLIC UTILmES COMMISSION 
WALLINGFORD ELECTRIC DIVISION 

100 JOHN STREET 
WALLINGFORD, CT 06492 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In accordance with the State of Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that the 
Public Utilities Commission will hold a budget workshop on: 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2020 

at the Wallingford Electric Division, 100 John Street, Wallingford, CT. The workshop will 
commence promptly at 5:00 p.m. and will be for the purpose of discussing the PUC, Electric and 
Water and Sewer Division Budgets. There will be no other business conducted. 

~'h.~ 
Robert N. Beaumont 

Chairman - Public Utilities Commission 


